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ANNUAL MEETING TO BE HELD ON SEPTEMBER 2

Dear Henry,
 

 August 15, 2012 
         
      We hope you have had another enjoyable summer at The Westhampton Landings.  On Sunday, September 2, at 10:00, The Landings will conduct its annual meeting in the clubhouse.  The postal service will be delivering by certified mail, the Notice of Meeting, Proxy Statement, and ballot for officers up for re-election. 
  

       If a unit owner wishes to run for office, he/she can be nominated from the floor as long as the nomination is seconded. 

  

       In the meantime, if you wish to use this email message for your response, please click on the links below, save the documents, and email them to info@westhamptonlandings.com.
 
click on Annual Meeting notice 2012.pdf  
click on Annual meeting 2012 proxy statement[1].pdf 
click on Annual meeting 2012 ballot[1].pdf 
 

     We look forward to seeing everyone and sharing events of the past year.
 
 
The Board of Managers
 
 
 
 

 

 

www.westhamptonlandings.com
info@westhamptonlandings.com




